
January 8, 1963 

Dr. W. T. White, Superintendent 
Dallas Independent School District 
3700 loss Avenue 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Dr. White: 

I thought perhaps you would like to reply to the 
enclosed letter which I received from Mr. C. F. 
Briscoe, South Pasadena, California. 

My best regards...and all good wishes for 1964. 

Sincerely, 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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